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Office of the Divisional forest officer
Forest division Gwalior (M.P.)

RECOMMENDATION

User agency, PWD PIU GWALIOR M.P. is being developed for laying of 33 KV

transmission line Power Supply to 1000 Bedded Hospital in Gwalior District. The

afforestation scheme has been proposed under campa (CA) for Forest land in the

project.This project 33 KV transmission line Power Supply to 1000 Bedded Hospital

Gwalior district is necessary for development. Since the area is rich in wildlife like Jackal,

hare, nilgai, Mongoose, Wild pig etc. The proposal is recommended with the use of

insulated cable so that electrocution of wildlife can be prevented.

On this basis, I Brijendra Srivastava, working. as deputy conservator of forest and

posted as divisional forest officer, Forest division Gwalior. hereby recommend this

proposal of diversion of proposed forest area 3.000 hectare, for non-forestry purpose

under forest (conservation) act, 1980 by the PWD PIU GWALIOR M.P.

Place: Gwalior
Date. 03-06-2022

(Br'rjendra%^,
Divisional Forest Officer
Division Gwalior (M.P.)

E\Sathal nirinkan cf.doc


